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The following end-of-life/nonfunctional equipment:
 
3 – Personal Computers
60 – Laptops
20 – iPads
Various broken computer parts
 
Thanks!
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Jim Seward

Technology Director / Network Administrator
219 Center Street
Bellevue, Kentucky 41073

mail: jim.seward@bellevue.kyschools.us
phone: (859) 341-2473

web: www.bellevue.kyschools.us





The Bellevue Technology
department’'s mission is to empower
our school district by providing

safe, secure, innovative, and

efficient technologies to advance
both teaching and learning for
our students and staff members.













